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I fully support this bill. Currently I am in Mexico and enjoying superior dental, medical 

and dermatological care. Doctors who truly care for all their patients are to be 

supported and sustained. Corporate medicine in the US is not healing medicine. We 

need medical reform, not corporate greed applying assembly-line standards to 

doctor-patient care.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Susan Carkin 


